
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
We are delighted to announce that The Lime Trees will be working in partnership with Walter Halls 
Primary School after May half term 2025. Launching the new Breakfast and After School club 
provision on the school site. 
 

The Lime Trees 
As an Outstanding childcare provider, The Lime Trees’ mission is rooted in helping and supporting each 
individual family. We recognise that every child, every family and every home is unique and our aim is 
to deliver a service that we, as parents, would be proud to use. We realise that flexibility and 
affordability of childcare is essential to meet the needs of modern family life. That’s why our session 
times and booking software are designed to allow you to manage the care of your children around 
your schedule and not the other way around! 
 

How to book 
We provide a totally flexible service, which gives you the option to book the sessions that work best for 
you and your family via our online booking system. Bookings are now open. Simply visit our website 
www.thelimetrees.co.uk and select the ‘Book Now’ option from the top left drop-down menu. Choose 
your desired location and click ‘Book Now’. You will need to register your child/children before you are 
able to make a booking. For more information on how to register, book your place and make a payment 
as well as some general FAQs, please refer to the ‘Parents Guide’ which can be found on our website. 
 
Times/Prices/Location 

 Breakfast Club  After School Club 
Time 7.30am -8.40am 3.15pm-6pm 
Cost 
(per session) 
 

£5 £8  
(increasing to £10 from 

September 2025) 
Location  The Hull (our existing basement site) 

*Once Ofsted registration is confirmed parents will also be able to use childcare vouchers and the governments Tax Free Childcare 
scheme. Please refer to the ‘Parent Guide’ for more information * 
 
Parent Forum 
We will be holding a Parent ‘Drop In’ session on THURSDAY 3RD APRIL 3PM-5PM in the school library 
and we’d love for you to come along. This is an informal meet and greet and will give you the opportunity 
to ask any questions you might have. As part of our ongoing commitment transparency, one of our core 
values, we welcome any and all feedback from families as we continue to strive for excellence across 
the board. 
 
Keep in touch and stay up to date 
If you have any immediate questions, please refer to our website for our ‘Parent Guide’. Alternatively, 
you can contact us on 0115 9313 562 or email hello@thelimetrees.co.uk. For all the latest news and 
promotions follow us on Facebook and Instagram - just search for The Lime Trees.  
 
On behalf of the whole team, welcome to The Lime Trees family, and thank you for choosing us to be a 
part of your child’s exciting journey. 
  
Yours Faithfully  

 
Gareth Degenhart 
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